
Sportsmen Against Multiple Sclerosis 
 
The Brill Area Sportsmen’s Club put on the Sportsmen 
Against Multiple Sclerosis trap shoot on August 26, 2012 
to raise funds for the Wisconsin Chapter. The event 
brought together approximately 70 shooters and more 
than 200 attendees who raised more than $6,700 
through the event, which included a silent auction, 
raffle, dog show, turkey call making and food sales in 
addition to trap shooting. It was the fourth year the club 
has held a benefit shoot and the first to benefit the 
National MS Society.  
 
“They wanted to do it for me,” said Bruce Frei, an avid 
duck and deer hunter who was diagnosed with MS six 
years ago. “It has been a lot harder but I still am able to hunt due to the fact that my friends make sure 

that I can get to the hunting area safely,” he said, adding 
that his buddies at the sportsmen’s club get him out to the 
trap range in a golf cart. “They know that trap shooting is 
very special to me.”  
 
Frei noted that club members stepped up to help make it a 
great event by securing raffle and auction items (including 
custom-made furniture and quilts) from throughout the 
state. The Superior Chapter of Safari Club International 
brought an enclosed trailer with African animal mounts. 
They also donated a $1,200 rifle that made a big impact on 
the auction and donated an additional $500 to the event.  

 


